qLP“ NG &,

Republic of the Philippines
Pepartment of Education

REGION IV-A CALABARZON
CITYSCHOOLS DIVISION OF THE CITY OF TAYABAS

KAG
% i,
) .\5"*

13 Mar 2024
DIVISION ORANDUM
No. s. 2024

SUBMISSION OF FEEDBACK AND RECOMMENDATIONS ON THE
IMPLEMENTATION OF CATCH-UP FRIDAYS

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. In compliance to the Regional Memorandum No. 173, s. 2024, titled
Feedback and Recommendations on the Implementation of Catch-Up Fridays,
this office ensures that all Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads shall
make appropriate and necessary actions to gather feedback and recommendations

from the teachers concerned for consolidation before submitting to the Regional
Office.

2. The consolidated feedback and recommendations shall be submitted through
this email: feedback.catchupfridaysi@deped.gov.ph.

3. This office shall be notified of the submission by updating the respective
Catch-Up Friday Folder of each school through the SMME.

4. For queries and concerns relative to this matter, please email Montano L.
Agudilla Jr., SEPS-SMME, in this address: montano.agudillajr@deped.gov.ph.

5. Attached in this memorandum is the RM No. 173, s. 2024 for your reference.

6. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this memorandum is
desired.

Encl: As stated.
References: Regional Memorandum No. 173, s. 2024
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index

under the following subjects:

FEEDBACK AND RECOMMENDATIONS

SGOD - submission of feedback and recommendations on the implementation of catch-up fridays.
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Address: Potol, Tayabas City

Telephone Mo.: (042) 785-9615 or (042) 710-0323
Email Address: tayabas.city@deped.gov.ph
Website: https://depedtayabas.ph
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08 March 2024
Regional Memorandum

No.173 5.2024

FEEDBACK AND RECOMMENDATIONS ON THE
IMPLEMENTATION OF CATCH-UP FRIDAYS

To Schools Division Superintendents

1. Relative to the Memorandum dated March 1, 2024, from Undersecretary and
Chief of Staff Michael Wesley T. Poa, the Department of Education would like
to seek firsthand feedback and recommendations from the implementation of
Catch-Up Fridays.

2. Principal/school heads/teachers-in-charge, teachers and all other concerned
shall submit their comments and recommendations through this email:
feedback.catchupfridayiu deped.gov.ph.

3. Immediate and widest dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

ATTY. ALBERQ@ T ESCOBAR:}E, CESO II
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Address: Gate 2, Karangalan Village, Cainta, Rizal
Telephone No.: 02-8682-2114
Email Address: regionda@deped.gov.ph

Website: depedcalabarzon.ph Centificate No. PHP QMS
2293 0085
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